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Dear Students of English,

  

every Monday afternoon I will be offering an "English help session"   from 3-5 p.m in room 102
in the "Westgebäude". This is an opportunity   for anyone who is interested in getting extra help
with questions or   problems you have, or just come and practice speaking English.

  

If you are unable to come at this time, but would still like extra help or practice, feel free to either
ask me in class or e-mail  [meghann (at) tanneryoung (punkt) com] me.

  

I look forward to seeing you there!

  

Meghann Tanner
Foreign Language Asisstant
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